North Platte, Nebr.
April 23, 1956

Dear Bir:

This is to confirm your reception of our
station on April 19, 1956.

We have a2 new Collins 5 kw Hi-Fi transmitter
replacing our old 1 kw Western Electric rig.

Here's wishing you much success in your DX
activities.

Yours sincerely,
Wayne Jacobsen “&d=--= KJLT



